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8 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have been asked to share this information with our parents and carers by Derbyshire County 
Council. If you have any queries about the scheme please contact Derbyshire County Council direct 
as detailed below.  
 
 

‘Free grocery vouchers for low income families provided by the Derbyshire County 
Council Household Support Fund  
 
 
As part of a national scheme, Derbyshire County Council is providing a free one-off grocery 
voucher worth £50 per eligible child to families in need to help them pay for food and 
essential living costs. 
 
Full details about the Household Support Fund, including other ways those facing financial 
hardship can access support from the fund, are available on our website at 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/householdsupportfund 

 

Distribution of the vouchers by email or text will start in early July and continue throughout the 
month of July.  
 
If parents and carers who are eligible do not receive a voucher by the 20 July 2022, they 
should visit www.derbyshire.gov.uk/householdsupportfund where an online form will be 
available to report missing vouchers.’ 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr J de Rijk 
Head of School 
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